
From: Paul Ryan [mailto:paulryan@bigpond.net.au]  

Sent: Monday, 4 June 2018 8:11 AM 
To: Chambers - Hamberger SDP; 'Wendy Carr'; 'James Mattson' 

Subject: RE: Decision and draft determination (vehicle relocation industry coverage) - AM2016/32 

 
Dear Associate, 
In accordance with para 46 of the decision issued on 31 May, involving the Truck Moves applications, 
ARTIO supports the making of the Determination in accordance with the draft determination issued 
with that Decision ([2018] FWCFB 3133). 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Paul Ryan 
National Industrial Advisor 
ARTIO 
0415331031 
 
 
 
From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP  
Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2018 5:23 PM 
To: Wendy Carr ; James Mattson ; Paul Ryan  
Subject: Decision and draft determination (vehicle relocation industry coverage) - AM2016/32 
 
Dear parties and representatives,  
 
Please find attached the Full Bench decision and draft determination just issued in relation to this 
matter. These will shortly be published to the Commission's website. 
 
 

Edrea Venal 
Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: +61 2 9308 1813 
Fax: +61 2 9380 6990 
chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street, East Sydney, NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au [mailto:chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2018 5:15 PM 
To: Publications 
Subject: Senior Deputy President Hamberger - PR607655 - AM2016/32 
 
A new print has been filed. 
 
The print(s) are attached. 
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